
Announcements for OLPH August 31, 2025 

After Communion: 

1. Deacon Jimmy will have a training session for the Extraordinary 
Ministers of Holy Communion for all three parishes this Wednesday, 
September 3, at 6:15 in the Our Lady of Perpetual Help church. 

2. Archbishop Shelton will be at Our Lady of the Hills this Saturday, 
September 6, for Fr. George’s installation. The Mass begins at 4 pm and 
after Mass the Archbishop will bless the new grotto. 

3. The CU Welcome Fair held last Monday was a big success. A heartfelt 
thanks to everyone who gave snacks and/or worked at the booth. 

4. CCD classes begin next Sunday, September 7, at 8:45 a.m., in the 
church basement. 

5. Last chance to come by the office to purchase a chance to win one of 
two beautiful quilts. The smaller Asian Lap quilt chances are $1 apiece. 
The larger queen/king Jacob’s Ladder quilt chances are $5 apiece. The 
drawing takes place after 4:00 p.m. mass at Our Lady of the Hills next 
Saturday, September 6th. You do not have to be present to win. 

6. The Women’s Prayer Group needs new leaders as the current ones are 
unable to lead due to other obligations. Pray for this group and keep up 
the prayer chain. 

7. Our Lady of the Hills Tuesday Mass has been changed from 5 pm to 5:30 
pm beginning this Tuesday, September 2.  

8. Happy birthday to Deveral Sexton who celebrates tomorrow, September 
1st. 

9. Please join us for fellowship, coffee, and donuts in the church basement 
after Mass. 


